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Submission: To whom it may concern, 
I do not believe that the rate increase is warranted because the Wingecarribee Shire Council has been known to mishandle 
funds in the past. 
I think that an investigation should be proposed into the handling of the funds that they already acquire. I feel that our local 
council ran a scare campaign to the residence telling them that our current rates are going to let our assets decline and degrade 
if we did not pay more.  
In the future I would like to see our council handle funds appropriately not curb and guttering streets that employee's in the 
council live on (Thomas st Mittagong) and not the surrounding streets. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Paul 
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